
 

    
 
 

Tracy Perkins 
Strategy and Performance Team  
Direct Dial 01386 565517   
tracy.perkins@wychavon.gov.uk  

 

28 June 2019 

 

Mr R Clark 
Chairman to Broughton Hackett Parish Meeting 
Via email – marlowclark@btinternet.com 

 
Dear Roger  
 
Outcome of your New Homes Bonus proposals 
 
Thank you for submitting a New Homes Bonus proposal for the safer traffic speeds, a resting 
place and saving lives projects.  Our Communities and Funding Advisory Panel considered 
your proposal at its meeting on 28 June 2019. 
 
I’m pleased to inform you that we have approved £6,640 of your New Homes Bonus as 
follows 

• £3,940 towards the purchase and installation of a speed sign 

• £650 towards a bench and ground slab and  

• £2,050 towards a VAS plus cabinet. 
 
Please contact me when you are ready to spend the money and on receipt of invoices we will 
pay the full amount into Broughton Hackett Parish Meeting’s bank account.  This usually 
takes a few days. 
 
Our approval of your New Homes Bonus funding does not mean that we have given 
any required consents/permissions for your project.  For example, you will still need to obtain 
any necessary planning, building or highways permissions.  You will also need to satisfy 
yourself that your projects adhere to proper health and safety and procurement practices. 
 
If you are doing any publicity associated with these projects, please can you acknowledge 
that Wychavon District Council made the New Homes Bonus allocations to you.  Let me 
know if you need a copy of our logo for this purpose.   
 
I will contact you a few months after the money has gone into your account to find out how 
your projects are progressing. I may also ask you for a few photos and quotes, which we can 
use in publicity about the New Homes Bonus.    In the meantime if you have any questions, 
please contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Tracy Perkins 
Localism and Communities Officer 
 
Copy to: Councillor Linda Robinson  


